
 

◆ Privately Financed International Students (Undergraduate)  
 

Deadline of the submission: March 14 (Friday), 2025   

There is not much time between the announcement of the Entrance Exam 

result and the application for COE. Once you receive the “Letter of Acceptance,” 

proceed with the formalities for obtaining a “Certificate of Eligibility” as soon as 

possible. At the same time, please contact the e-mail address below. When 

contacting us, please let us know of ①  Admission course name (Privately 

Financed International Student) and ② your examinee ID number. 

  E-mail: visa@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 

 


